
Updated June 2022 

 
Calling All Walkers! 

2022 - 2023 
 
 
Students who live within walking distance of our school may walk home. In order to keep all the 
children safe and secure this year all students who will be dismissed as walkers every day must first 
register with the office in writing and will be issued a bright yellow walker tag.  The tag must be 
pinned to the outside of the backpack so that the dismissal monitors can allow the child to leave 
the building without an adult.  Thank you for your cooperation. 
 

 
Yes, I wish to register my child/ren, 
 

Student Name Student Grade 

  

  

  

  

  

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
__________________________________  _________________________ 
Parent Signature      Date 


